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Abraham AA, John TD, Keller MD, et al. Safety and feasibility of
virus-specific T cells derived from umbilical cord blood in cord blood
transplant recipients. Blood Adv. 2019;3(14):2057-2068.

In the byline on page 2057, an initial for the fourth author was incorrect. “C. Russell N. Cruz” should read
“C. Russell Y. Cruz.” In the author contribution, conflict-of-interest disclosure, and ORCID profile
statements on page 2066, “C.R.N.C.” should read “C.R.Y.C.” The errors have been corrected in the
published article.
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